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Antibiotics Stewardship Standards  
Conagra Brands, Inc. (“Conagra”) understands antibiotics are a necessary and important tool for human 

and animal health to prevent and treat infections caused by bacteria. We are committed to working with 

suppliers who use antibiotics responsibly to prevent the emergence of antibiotic-resistant bacteria and 

preserve animal health.   

 

We encourage our suppliers to maintain a working relationship with their producers and veterinarians to 
make science-based decisions that improve animal health and welfare. We expect our suppliers to 
achieve compliance with the FDA’s June of 2023 guidance, GFI #263, concerning transitioning over-the-
counter antibiotics to prescription-required. We rely on the responsible use and distribution of antibiotics 
by veterinarians and associated alliances to help our suppliers achieve compliance and ensure food 
safety and animal health in our supply chain. 
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https://www.fda.gov/animal-veterinary/cvm-updates/fda-announces-transition-over-counter-medically-important-antimicrobials-animals-prescription-status

